ΕΛΛΗΝΙΚΗ ΔΗΜΟΚΡΑΤΙΑ
3° ΓΥΜΝΑΣΙΟ ΡΕΘΥΜΝΟΥ
ΓΡΑΠΤΕΣ ΑΠΟΛΥΤΗΡΙΕΣ ΕΞΕΤΑΣΕΙΣ ΠΕΡΙΟΔΟΥ ΜΑΙΟΥ - ΙΟΥΝΙΟΥ 2010
ΕΞΕΤΑΖΟΜΕΝΟ ΜΑΘΗΜΑ: ΑΓΓΛΙΚΑ
ΕΙΣΗΓΗΤΡΙΕΣ: ΒΑΡΔΑΚΗ ΑΡΓΥΡΟΥΛΑ - ΜΠΙΡΙΚΑΚΗ ΕΥΓΕΝΙΑ
HMEPOMHNIA: 31 / 05 / 2011
ТАЕН: Г' ТМНМА:

PARTA READING COMPREHENSION (8 points) A. Read the text and answer the following questions.

In the UK, social sites such as Bebo and MySpace have become extremely popular in recent years with more than two million visitors each month. The head teacher of a Kent girl's school has written a letter to parents to inform them about pupils' use of the teenage networking site. A 'social networking' website allows young people to built personal pages, with profiles and pictures, and communicate with friends, but recently some teachers have felt that there might be a danger for the girls.

Head teacher Linda Wybar said "we have been monitoring the way the girls were presenting themselves and we have realized that sometimes they give the wrong impression". According to Ms Wybar, some girls have put photographs of themselves in strappy tops and short skirts. In one case there is a girl who has given her home address.

1.	Why do you think social websites such as "Bebo" and "MySpace" have become extremely popular in recent years? (2 points)

 What is the danger some teachers have felt there might be for girls, when using these sites? (2 points)

3.	Can you think of some tips for safe networking? (Write at least <u>3 tips</u>)	(2 points)
4.	Why do you think the use of the internet in general has spread over the year? (Write at least <u>4 reasons</u>)	(2 points)

PA	RT	В
		_

GRAMMAR AND STRUCTURE (8 points)

A. 1 .	Choose the c	correct word t	o fill in the g	aps. There are <u>T</u>	<u>NO extra words.</u> (4 :	x 0.2 = 0.8)
Civil	lization	predict	mention	attraction	acceleration	inspire
1 wo		= to s	speak about s	omething quickly,	giving little detail or	r using few
	ng.	= sor	nething which	makes people wa	nt to go to a place or	r do a particular
3				•	want to do something ts ability to do this.	g and can do it.
				d. (6 x 0.2 = 1	.2)	
	•		• •	honest person.		
					vs of Motion" by	
•				arly and goes to h		
				bod		
5. M y	father give	s me 20 €		money every w	week.	
6. I li	ike space and	d other planet	ts. That's why	I love science	films.	
	-	u		e) a poem? v, watch) TV on N	ondays?	
			-		alk) on the beach.	
					ugust and I still have	e a lot to revise
			• •	this exercise.	agaor and I orni nave	
			•		w from 11:00 pm to 1	2:00 am
	-			(work) all da		
				cinema next Sun		
				ver hear)this kind		
				in the Red Sea.		
				initive. (10 × 0.	2 = 2)	
		-		-	·	
	•	ber			-1-	
				ne keys on the tal		
	•		• •	game on the cor	iputer?	
					. I.	
	•			(read) this	DOOK.	
/. Ic	an't stand		(wait)) in the queue(= $\sigma\epsilon$	ιρά από ανθρώπους).	

- 8. I was sorry (hear) that about your parents.

D. Fill in the gaps using the first, second or third conditional. $(10 \times 0.2 = 2)$

1. Max(read)	the newspaper if he went by train.
2. If the cat hides in the tree, the c	log(not/find) it.
3. The zookeeper would have punishe	ed her with a fine if she(feed) the
animals	
4. I(call) the a	office if I were you.
5. The door will unlock if you	(to press) the green button.
6. If I hadn't studied, I	(not pass) my exams.
7. If Mary had the money, he	(buy) a house.
8. If we meet at 7:00, we	(to have) plenty of time to play.
9. If you (speak) lo	uder, your classmates would understand you.
10. The soil	. (not/to dry out) if you water the plants regularly.

PART C DICTATION (4 points)



Ρέθυμνο, 31 Μαΐου 2011 Ο Διευθυντής

Οι εισηγήτριες: Βαρδάκη Αργυρούλα

Μπιρικάκη Ευγενία

Κανιολάκης Ιωάννης